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The UK Brachycephalic Working Group (BWG) is concerned that the unnecessary and 
inappropriate use of brachycephalic dogs in the media is perpetuating the appeal and 
encouraging impulsive ownership of these breeds that is harming their welfare. We ask 
responsible advertisers, brands, companies and influencers to work with us and play a key 
role in improving dog welfare by not using dogs with brachycephaly as promotional aids in 
the media. 
 
However, BWG recognises that the use of brachycephalic imagery may be appropriate in 
some circumstances when communicating directly with owners or potential owners of 
brachycephalic breeds in relation to breed-specific products or issues that directly relate to 
the health and welfare of these dogs. It is, of course, critical that the images used show the 
healthiest and least exaggerated examples of that breed where the use of brachycephalic 
dogs can be justified as appropriate (1). 
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